
U.S. DEPARTMENT OF LABOR Occupational Safety and Health Administration
525 South Griffin Street, Room 602 
Dallas, Texas 75202-5024 
Telephone No.: (972) 850-4145 
Fax No.: (972) 850-4149  

June 14, 2023 

Ms. Celina Camarena, General Manager 
U.S. Ecology Texas, Inc  
P.O. Box 307 
Robstown, Texas 78380 

Dear Ms. Camarena: 

I am pleased to approve U.S. Ecology Texas, Inc, Robstown, Texas, for continued participation 
in the Occupational Safety and Health Administration’s (OSHA) Voluntary Protection Programs 
(VPP) as a Star participant. 

Enclosed is a copy of the VPP On-site Evaluation Report upon which I based my decision. 

VPP participants serve as models for other employers, workers, and unions by operating 
excellent safety and health management programs.  Achieving a level of worker protection that 
goes beyond compliance with government regulations is commendable. 

Congratulations on your dedication and the involvement of workers in the prevention of injuries 
and illnesses.  I encourage you to share your successes with others and continually improve your 
safety and health efforts. 

Sincerely, 

Eric S. Harbin 
Regional Administrator 

Enclosure 

cc:  Roosevelt Shavers Jr., Area Director, OSHA, Corpus Christi Area Office 




